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NOTICE OF SUBMITTAL OF RULE TO LEGISLATURE 

 

PI 34, Educator Licenses 
 

 

 

On November 5, 2019, the Department of Public Instruction submitted CR 19-111, 

relating to changes to licensure for educational interpreters, to the Legislature. On 

January 6, 2019, the Department of Public Instruction recalled the rule pursuant to 

s. 227.19 (4) (b) 3m., Stats. With this Notice, the Department of Public Instruction 
is resubmitting CR 19-111, a proposed rule in final draft form with germane 

modifications, to the chief clerk of each house of the Legislature under s. 227.19 

(4) (b) 3m., Stats. The germane modification is a technical revision to s. PI 34.086 

(3) (a) 1. to recognize changes to licensure of sign language interpreters made by 

the Wisconsin Department of Safety and Professional Services (DSPS). This 
modification will allow the Department of Public Instruction to continue to 

recognize sign language interpreters licensed by DSPS in this area as an alternative 

condition for receiving an educational interpreter license issued by the State 

Superintendent. 

 

The rule was approved by Governor Evers on October 31, 2019. 
 


